
 

 

 

 

Policy Reviewed 1 April 2021 

Popular Alm Bistro Cake Surcharge Policy 

Due to our policy of no external food on the premises, Tabcorp Park Melton has a cake 

surcharge policy implemented in our Popular Alm Bistro. 

This surcharge applies to the following: 

If a cake is brought into the venue from an external source homemade or store brought; this 

includes cupcakes, ice cream cake and all cake for celebratory and non-celebratory 

purposes. 

The surcharge is $1.00 per adult (excludes children 12 years and older). The surcharge is 

non-negotiable or refundable.    

The surcharge does not include the service of cake cutting this is an additional charge if you 

choose to take up this option – ask our staff for the current rate. 

We do provide cake plates, cutlery, napkins and cake cutting knife on request – free of 

charge.  

Candles for the cake is not the responsibility of Tabcorp Park Melton, this is the 

responsibility of the booking/group to provide.  

While upmost care is taken to look after your cake and present it to the table, Tabcorp Park 

Melton or its staff hold no responsibility for any damage to the cake provided.  

 

Thank you 

 

Tabcorp Park Management  


